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Public Service
Electric and Gas
Company

Thomas J. Martin 80 Park Plaza, Newark, NJ 07101 201-430-8316 Mailing Address: P.O. Box 570, Newark, NJ 07101
Wc3 President
Engineering and Construction

February 15, 1985

Dr. Thomas E. Murley, Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Region I
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Dear Dr. Murley:

CORRECTIONS TO RECORD
SIGNIFICANT CONSTRUCTION DEFICIENCIES
HOPE CREEK GENERATING STATION

In light of your recommendation No. 3 on page 13 of the Hope
Creek SALP Report for 1983-84, we have initiated a review of
our correspondence with your office for the period January 1,
1984, to date. During this review we have identified the
below listed corrections to record.

1. PSE&G letter, dated September 28, 1984, regarding defects
in lube oil pump discharge nozzles (CDR No. 84-00-07),
references Nonconfor:aance Report No. 3926. This number
should read 3826.

2. PSE&G letter, dated January 21, 1985, concerning incompatible
grease added to Limitorque operators (CDR No. 84-00-16),
identifies the added grease as Exxon Nebula EP-2 grease.
This should read Exxon Lidok EP-2 grease. Also, we wish to
add Exxon Nebula EP-1 grease to the list of greases which

i Limitorque operators were shipped with from the manufac-
turer. The litmus paper test, then, was used to distinguish
the Exxon Lidok EP-2 grease from the Exxon Nebula EP-1 grease
which is of similar coloration.

We have evaluated these corrections and conclude that they have
no impact on the reported deficiencies, our safety analyses or
the corrective actions taken. We have made pen and ink corrections
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to our file copies of'the affected documents and have annotated
these corrections to our computer assisted document retrieval
system.

Should you need any additional information, please let us know.

Very truly yours,

C Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Division of Reactor Construction Inspection
Washington, D. C. 20555

NRC Resident Inspector - Hope Creek
P. O. Box 241~
IIancocks Bridge, NJ 08038

Records Center
Institute of Nuclear Power Operations
1100 Circle 75 Parkway, Suite 1500
Atlanta, GA 30339


